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Agreed Report

The Board of Management would like to wish everyone in our school community a
lovely summer break. We thank all the children, parents and staff for all their hard work
and support of our school this past year.

The BOM would like to acknowledge the ongoing work of the Parents Association
particularly their organisation of the refreshments for the Communion and
Grandparents Day.

The BOM wishes to congratulate all children who recently celebrated the sacrament of
First Communion.

The BOM would like to extend our gratitude and thanks to Malley Sport for designing
and printing our new school crest free of charge. This is hugely appreciated.

The BOM wishes to thank all the Grandparents and extended family members for
coming to our recent Grandparents day service.

The BOM thanks parents for recently visiting the school for our First Lego League
masterpiece showcase day and viewing first hand the implementation of our STEM
grant.

The BOM completed the Annual Review of the Anti-Bullying Policy.



